
 
 

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation system that is safe, innovative, reliable and dedicated to a prosperous 
Missouri. 
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TO:  Sam Malinowsky 
  SM Engineering 
   
  
FROM: Chris Harman 
 Traffic Studies Specialist, MoDOT 
 
 Nathan Juliana, 
 Traffic Operations Supervisor, MoDOT 
 
 Alejandro Martinez, 
 Traffic Operations Engineer, MoDOT 
  
 
DATE: 2/16/2024  
 
SUBJECT: Plans approval letter for “150 & ARBORIDGE DRIVE TRAFFIC SIGNAL 

PLANS” dated 2-13-2024 by Priority Engineers.  
 
MEMO: This letter serves as approval for the construction plans for the new signal at 150 

& Arboridge Drive, Lee’s Summit, MO. High level improvements that are 
approved consist of the following: 

 -Signal Installation at this intersection 
 -A westbound right turn lane will installed for the new entrance to the 

development on 150 highway west of this intersection. These MoDOT approved 
plans were completed by SM Engineering and are called “M 150 HWY RIGHT 
TURN LANE PLANS” and dated 9-7-2023. 

    
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


